St Georges Way (South of Train Station)
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To widen the footway as shown to create a shared
footway cycleway requires land from Network Rail. The
pallasade security fence at the back of the footway
needs moving and the existing footway widening.
The Bermuda Connection Project will remove the existing southbound
cycle lane and the current near traffic free environment enjoyed by
pedestrians and cyclists. Northbound cyclist will need to share road
space with high volumes of commuter flows and heavy goods vehicles.
In summary the Bermuda Connection Project will pose a significant
safety risk and deter people using sustainable modes of transport,
particularly those accessing the new train station.
29
T
Controlled bollard access could be implemented at Bermuda Park Station with a
) o ) second entrance to the car park and two separate sections to the car park as at
Shared footway is below the WCC minimum width of 3m (WCC Coleshill Parkway following the precedent set at that location by Warwickshire
standard detail CY 702.1) and is not compliant with Department for County Council . Coleshill Parkway is between Hams Hall (a much large
Transport Local transport Note 2/08 Cycling Design Infrastructure. industrial estate than Bermuda Park including a large railhead) and residential

Coleshill and parallel to a strategic route (A446). A new bridge was provided to
access a new park and ride car park in an identical scenario to opening
Bermuda Bridge but crucially a key element was to prevent a residential rat run
being created. It should also be noted that control bollards are already in use in
Nuneaton to control HGV deliveries and car access to the town centre.

The shared cycle facilities are below the Warwickshire County
Council desirable standard of 4m (Standard Detail CY 702.1). The

Ll —— T proposal is also not in accordance with Department for Transport

Local Transport Note 2/08 (Cycle Infrastructure Design).
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